Letter from Dr. Adami, to W. O.

Tyoewritten.

Pembroke House, 133, Oxford Street, W.1.

November 26th, 1917.

Dear Sir William,

Herewith, with many thanks, Hurst's "Medical Diseases of the War"

The Journal scheme is progressing. We had a meeting of heads of departments yesterday, at which it was approved, and the general opnion was that either a bi-monthly or a quarterly issue would be best to begin with.

I have written a letter for the General to D.D.M.S. Canadians in France, to Fotheringham in Canada, and now I am getting out a letter to the Officers Commanding every Hospital unit.

Yours ever,